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A N N O U N C E M E N T

1976 Meeting of the Midwest Finance Association

The annual meeting of the Midwest Finance Association will be held

April 1-3, 1976, at the Chase Park PJaza, St. Louis.

Anyone wanting to present a paper or otherwise participate formally in

the program as a chairman or discussant is invited to submit, by no later

than October 1, a written participation proposal to Professor Paul F. Jessup,

1976 MFA Program Chairman, Graduate School of Business Administration, Univer-

sity of Minnesota, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455.

Those wanting membership information about the MFA are invited to contact:

Professor Ray Reilly, Graduate School of Business Administration, University

of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104.
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